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The Department of Sanskrit of Hindu Kanya Mahavidyalaya, Jind organized a 

one-day workshop under the chairmanship of the college principal Dr. Poonam 

Mor on 24th February, 2025 on the topic 'How to Converse in Sanskrit'. In this 

workshop 40 students from the Sanskrit department participated with great 

enthusiasm. On this occasion, Dr. Neelam Rani, Assistant Professor of Sanskrit 

addressed the students and said that Sanskrit language is not only an ancient 

language but is also the basis of Indian culture, tradition and knowledge. In the 

present times, the need for Sanskrit conversation has increased due to many 

reasons. Now a days, the possibilities of using Sanskrit in artificial intelligence, 

robotics and computer programming are increasing. This language is very 

accurate and logical from the scientific point of view, which also proves to be 

helpful in technical fields. The Haryana government is also promoting it due to 

which trilingualism has been implemented in the ninth and tenth classes in the 

upcoming session. If we adopt Sanskrit conversation, not only will our culture be 

safe, but we will also get intellectual and professional benefits. Therefore 

‘Sanskritam Jeevati Jeevayamah’ Sanskrit is alive, make it simpler. 
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